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Investigative Activity:Investigative Activity: Review of Records

Involves:Involves: Wood County Sheriffs Office (O), Deputy Samuel M Miller (S)

Date of Activity:Date of Activity: 07/02/2024

Author:Author: SA Joshua S. Rammel, #175

Narrative:Narrative:

On July 2, 2024, Special Agent (SA) Josh Rammel (Rammel) reviewed Deputy Samuel Miller's
(Miller) employment and disciplinary records pertaining to his employment with the Wood
County Sheriff's Office (WCSO).

Miller has not had any disciplinary violations during the course of his employment with the
WCSO.

Miller's unoccupied cruiser was struck by a semi on the side of the road on October 31, 2023,
but Miller was not in the vehicle nor was he deemed to be at fault.

The employment and disciplinary records were attached to this investigation.

Attachments:Attachments:

Attachment # 01: samuel miller WCSO disciplinary records
Attachment # 02: samuel miller WCSO employment records

This document is the property of the Ohio Bureau of Criminal Investigation and is confidential in nature. Neither
the document nor its contents are to be disseminated outside your agency except as provided by law - a statute,
an administrative rule, or any rule of procedure.

Page 1 of 1
Approved By SAS Scott A. Stranahan on

07/03/2024








































